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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

This week started with announcements about Secondary School places and most of 

our Year 6 children were delighted to find out where they are going in September.  

A huge congratulations to six children from Year 6 who have been awarded grammar 

school placesñfour of our girls are going to be attending Handsworth Grammar 

School for Girls and two of our boys are heading to Handsworth Grammar School for 

Boys. This is an incredible achievement, not least because these children had to  

compete with children from across the city and were expected to pass some very  

demanding tests. Great work children. We are very proud of all our Year 6 pupils of 

course and know that the next stage will be very exciting for all of them.  We ended 

the week with lots of spider men, Harry Potters, batmen and other characters from 

books for our World Book Day fancy dress competition. Lots of prizes were awarded 

and the children looked fabulous. Thanks parents for supporting this event. 

Mrs Dennis 

 Last week, Nursery enjoyed  

exploring the topic of Pancake 

Day. They had lots of fun in ôThe 

Benson Caf®õ as they pretended to 

be chefs and customers. They even 

had their own café menus!  

 

On Tuesday, Nursery designed 

their own pancakes and thought 

about the toppings they would like 

to put on  them.  In the afternoon, 

they devoured some  delicious 

pancakes using a variety of  

toppings from chocolate, lemon 

and sugar, banana, jam and syrup. 

On Wednesday, they  participated 

in pancake flipping, pancake racing 

and racing whilst balancing a  

pancake on their head. They all 

went home happy with a certificate praising their 

pancake flipping skills J. 

Top Six online Gaming 

Tips 

 

¶ Learn about games they 

like to play  

¶ Find out about who they 

play with  

¶ Use Airplane mode to 

avoid accidental            

purchases  

¶ Use ratings to choose age

-appropriate games  

¶ Agree digital  boundaries  

¶ Encourage them to think 

critically about what they 

share and do  

 

 

 

When leaving a message on the student absence line, 

please can you aim to leave a specific reason as to 

why your child is not in school (not just "unwell" or 

"doesn't feel good). Thank you.  
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Science Week 
As a prequel to the upcoming ôBenson Science Weekõ this month  

(9-13th March 2020), the school was visited by the ôScience Kinetic 

Theatreõ on February 10th and they performed a musical entitled 

òThe Light Fantasticó. Through this interactive and engaging Country 

& Western musical, children learnt all about the properties of light, 

how it travels in a straight line, how shadows are formed, how a  

periscope works, reflection, refraction and a mnemonic to remember 

the colours of the rainbow. This was a great way for children to find 

out about light and its amazing properties.  

 

Also don't forget there will be exciting Science activities all next 

week during 'Benson Science Week', including the 'Show & Tell'  

Science Assemblies where this year's best Science projects  

(all related to weather phenomena) will be judged and fantastic  

prizes awarded, as well as the visit to the school by the 'Forensic Science Lab' for 

Years 3, 4 and 5. Hopefully you have all brought in your projects and handed them 

into your teachers; however, if you have not, then you can still bring it in on  

Monday 9th March 2020. 

 

This year's Benson Science Homework Projects for each year group were: 

EYFS - Rainbows 

Year 1 - Sunshine 

Year 2 - Rain 

Year 3 - Thunder & Lightning  

Year 4 - Snow 

Year 5 - Tornadoes and Hurricanes 

Year 6 - Global Warming 
 

 

 

 

Week Commencing 9th March ð Science 

Week 

Thursday  19th March ð Year 1 Trip to   

Cadbury world 

Friday 20th March - Cake Sale 

Monday 23rd March ð Royal Ballet year 1 

Monday 30th March to  Friday 3rd April ð 

Phase 3 Woodlands Residential Trip 

Friday 3rd April ð 3F Trip to Pizza Express 

 

Computing Club 
 

We have an amazing  computing club  

on Fridays at lunchtime for year 4. 

This club is led by  computer science 

students from Birmingham University. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

each session. 
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3C Pizza Express Trip 

On Wednesday, the children in 3C visited Pizza Express in Birmingham city centre and 

had the opportunity to create their own vegetarian pizzas. First, the children travelled 

to the city centre on the tram. Once they arrived at the pizza shop, they were instruct-

ed to wash their hands thoroughly before putting on an apron and hat. Initially, they 

had to knead some dough into the shape of a pizza. After placing the dough into a 

circular metal tray, they spread some pasta sauce across the whole of the pizza be-

fore sprinkling large pieces of mozzarella cheese on top. Finally, the pizzas were put 

into a hot oven and cooked for 6 minutes. The pizza shop manager then boxed up all 

the pizzas and the children brought them back to school.  

Join us on 9th March 2020 at Soho  

Community Hallð Chapel Street - B21 0PA 

Time 12:00-2:00 pm- Light Refreshments and Entertainment 

For more information contact carol on 07525783616 

World Book Day at Benson 

 

Thank you to all the children who dressed up for World Book Day on Thursday.  

The quality and range of costumes was, as usual, truly amazing. The children enjoyed 

parading in front of the panel of judges and they should all be proud of themselves.  

All winners received books as prizes to take home and enjoy. Very kind thanks goes 

out to all who were involved in making it such a huge successΦ 

We have raised £404.37 for the  

Australia Day. Many Thanks to  

everyone  


